

THE KENNEY'S

MISSIONARIES TO GHANA, WEST AFRICA

May - June 2015

Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners, First, I want to say thank you for your continued prayers and support. It is such an encouragement when we get our support list to see the names of your churches there every month.

We want to thank Faith Bible Church, San Antonio, TX; Lebanon Baptist Temple, Lebanon, OH; and Triangle Baptist Church, Orangefield, TX for partnering with us to reach the lost souls in Ghana, West Africa.

During Family Week with our mission this year, another missionary to West Africa, Bro. Rick Osborn, approached me about going to Ghana with him in September to preach a youth conference in the city of Kumasi. We prayed about it, and we feel like it is the Lord's will for me to go. While Bro. Rick and I are in Ghana, we will travel down to Takoradi and see the work that Bro. James Ruckman is doing there. I mentioned in a previous letter that we will be working with Bro. James our first term. Also, while we are there, I will have the chance to look at some houses for rent and get an idea of what we will need to take with us when we move to Ghana. It will give me the opportunity to see how much support I will need to live there in Takoradi. We have had several missionaries that have been there suggest that we need to raise more support than we originally had planned. The cost of living has gone up because of the oil industry. Oil has been found in Ghana and prices have gone up because of it. We also may be going in to Togo, West Africa, to check on some ministries there.

Bro. Rick and I are scheduled to fly into the capital of Ghana, Accra, on August 28, and we will return to the States on September 15. I am very excited to see what God is going to do during this trip!

If you would like to help with the cost of the trip, you can send money to our mission agency and mark it as **travel fund**. I need approximately \$3,000 for the cost of the ticket, visas, shots, rental car while we are in Ghana, food and lodging.

Once again thank you so much for your continued prayers and support!

Serving till Jesus Comes, The Jeremy Kenney Family Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa

PERSONAL INFORMATION
PO BOX 7
ORANGEBURG, SC 29116
(803) 596-9540
S

SENDING CHURCH

ORANGEBURG

BAPTIST TABERNACLE

3440 NORTH RD.

ORANGEBURG, SC 29118

(803) 534-5032

MISSION AGENCY
WWNTBM
P.O. BOX 725
KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28086
(704) 730-1440

